
From: William Curley [mailto:wc.wecao@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 9:03 AM 
To: Bill Lambert 

Subject: Re: fiddler creek rd easments 

 

Agreed. 

Wm 
 

On Thu, Mar 26, 2015 at 6:58 AM, Bill Lambert <blambert@westongov.com> wrote: 

William, The Fiddler Creek Rd is an extension going west from the Oil City Highway, highway 

451. I assume the reason there were some wider easements was at some point someone 

envisioned that road connecting highway 16 with highway 116 south of Upton. It still does not 

explain why there are different widths for those easements. I would think the commission should 

decide if we need to maintain the wider widths or go back to a normal 60 foot easement 

especially if there are easements that we need to get. 

 

Bill 

 

 

 

--  

William Curley 

Weston County and Prosecuting Attorney  

P. O. Box 718 

Newcastle, WY 82701 

307.746.9131 

 

This communication may be confidential and protected, may be attorney-client privileged, and is 

intended only for the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please 

destroy the original and all copies, and notify my office immediately at 307.746.9131. Thank 

you. 
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